

2708 Old Rosebud Road · Suite 200 Lexington, Kentucky 40509 800.264.2185 · 859.263-7377 Fax 859.263.7565 · www.kyrealtors.com

February 17, 2023

Kevin Brown NAR Candidate for 2024 First Vice President

Dear Kevin,

On behalf of our Kentucky REALTORS® Board of Directors, we are proud to offer our official endorsement of your campaign for 2024 First Vice President of the National Association of REALTORS®. Beyond a doubt, we believe you are the most qualified individual to lead the 1.6 million REALTORS® across the nation in an ever-changing market and political atmosphere.

In Kentucky, we have a special bourbon named 'Eagle Rare'. This bourbon is masterfully crafted with precision and carefully aged for over a decade. After meeting with you on many occasions, it became clear to us that you embody the eagle in all of its spiritual meaning. The eagle represents courage, strength, and wisdom. The eagle is a figure of guidance. The National Association of REALTORS® needs the right leader to carry us through a period where our profession is being targeted unjustly, and we believe that you will help not only our Association, but our industry and its consumers soar to new heights. We hope that our Association can be a resource for your campaign and are here to assist in any way we can.

As a token of our gratitude, we have shipped a special bottle of Eagle Rare on behalf of Kentucky REALTORS® and our 13,100 members. Thank you for your time and we look forward to your leadership!

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Monarch, President

Josh Summers, Chief Executive Officer



